25th April 2021
Drinkstone Parish Council - Footpaths

Councillor Portfolios : Footpaths for the Ordinary Meeting Dated 4th May 2021

General

Nothing major to report. The footpaths are all passable and appear to be well-used. This,
combined with the very limited amount of rain, has resulted in minimal overgrowth. Areas which
had previously become very muddy, notably on Footpath 14, have completely dried up.

Fallen Down Sign - Footpath 6

The sign on the foot-bridge linking the two fields along Footpath 6 (opposite Chapel Lane) has
fallen down. It would be a simple job to fix. Please could councillors inform me whether this has
been reported to the relevant body, or alternatively if it is something the council can fix ourselves.

Stile - Footpath 16
| am aware this has already been mentioned in previous meetings, | remain concerned that it is a
health and safety hazard.

Footpath Map Holders

Councillor Edmundson was contacted by Lyn Hannant with regards to replacing the plastic bags
containing the footpath maps with permanent, waterproof holders. These have now been fitted
around the village, and look very smart. Many thanks to all those involved in sorting these out.
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